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Leprechan LLC

FCC

Laboratory Division
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

RE:  FCCID S5Q-0725
Long Term Confidentiality Protection

To whom this may concern:

Our company, Leprechan LCC, and our affiliates (Leprechan) are seeking an equipment
authorization for our product with the FCC ID of S5Q-0725. Some of the information we must
submit with our application is extremely confidential to our business and, in particular, for
making and designing our products in the extraordinarily competitive mobile device market.
It's also information that we do not share with any third party unless we have written
assurances that protect the confidentiality of that information, this protection extends beyond
any announcement or launch of our products.

As permitted under 47 CFR Section 0.457 and 47 CER Section 0.459, we're ask for confidential
protection on an indefinite basis for the following documents we're submitting with that
application: block diagram, schematic and operational description.

Given the enormous business value of this data to Leprechan, none of the information has or
will be made publicly available, even after we begin offering our licensed product to our
customers. It would be very harmful to our business should this information ever be made
public or available to our competitors, where others could unfairly and.wrongly use this
information to (1) gain competitive information or advantages over our business and products;
and (2) profit from all the time, efforts and resources (both people and monetary) we have
expended to create the products we sell to our customers.

Thank you for your understanding and support of our request. If there are any questions,
please contact me to discuss.

Warm regards,

Don Carver
President
Leprechan LCC

4410 East Claiborne Street Suite 334 Hampton, Virginia 23666
Phone: (757) 778-9065



